
Thank you for calling Local 1262’s Information Hotline. This is the latest update from 

President Harvey Whille as of Friday, August 11, 2023. This hotline and other important 

information for our members can also be found on our website at www.ufcw1262.org. 

 President Harvey Whille is proud to announce Local 1262’s 2023 Scholarship winners. 

 Emily Christian, whose mother Rebecca works at the Hillside ShopRite, is the winner of this 

year’s $2,500 Sam Kinsora Memorial Scholarship. 

 This year we are pleased to say that we have triplets – Alexander Feakes, Angelina Feakes 

and Sabrina Feakes – who are recipients of $1,500 scholarships.  Alexander and Angelina work at 

the West Caldwell Stop & Shop, as does their mother Mary Ann. 

 Other winners of $1,500 scholarships include: 

• Owen Colwell who works at the Northvale ShopRite. 

• Christine DelGuercio, whose father Anthony works at the Nutley Park ShopRite. 

• William Jones who works at the Brookdale ShopRite in Bloomfield. 

• Briana Medina, whose father Paul works at the Newburgh Stop & Shop.  Briana was 

also a scholarship recipient last year. 

• Olivia Raguseo who works at the Raintree Stop & Shop in Freehold 

• And, Frankie Wulf who works at the Byram ShopRite. 

Local 1262 congratulates these winners and encourages our members and their dependents 

to apply to our 2024 Scholarship Program.  Details on the Program can be found on our website at 

www.ufcw1262.org.  Applications for the 2024 Scholarship Program will be available on the site in 

October. 

As always, I thank you – our more than 20,000 members here in New Jersey and New York - 

for your ongoing dedication and service to your communities.  It is truly an honor and privilege to 

serve as your president. 

That concludes this hotline. 

 Please ask your fellow Local 1262 Brothers and Sisters to join Local 1262’s texting 

program.  Simply text UPDATES1262 to 83071. 

Concerns At Your Workplace? 

Contact your Union Representative at 1-800-562-6913 (from New Jersey) 

or 1-800-526-7814 (from other states). 

We are here for you seven days a week. 

FOR WEBSITE ADD:  You can also listen to this message by calling Local 1262’s Information Hotline 

at 888-438-1262. 
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